
Praising and worship God.  Learning to follow after Him.  Being challenged to become more like Christ.  

Students at our recent National Conference experienced all of this and more.  The theme was “Under 

Construction:  From the Inside Out.”  The whole conference was centered around the idea that we are all under 

construction and we all must be willing to let God change us from the people we are today into the people He 

would have us become.  It isn’t a one day thing, nor a one conference thing, but we are trusting God that, 

during the National Conference, students who attended began to take steps along that path.  Thanks for praying 

and supporting this effort!  Here are a few comments from students who came: 

“It reminded me that I serve and follow God 

not for what He gives me or has given me, 

but for who He is, and He is truth and love.” 

 

“It helped me to recognize that I must give 

my life and my heart over to Jesus.” 

 

“In making me realize that I need to change 

a lot of areas in my life and that’s because I 

haven’t given them over yet to God. God was 

dealing with me during all the talks and the 

day of evangelism.” 

 

“Thanks so much! You are reconstructing 

people, but a the same time you are 

reconstructing this country.  We can be 

history-makers, establishing the presence of 

God.” 

Again this summer we are leading a Mexican student summer project to 

Acapulco.  We have been praying about this project for months as it seemed 

as though it might be cancelled due to lack of students.  However, as the 

deadline approached God answered our prayers for students.  At the National Conference we saw many 

students apply.  Now we have 27 students going to Acapulco for two weeks 

to be trained in evangelism and discipleship!  We’ll be sharing our faith in 

many different ways, showing the Jesus film, having evangelistic concerts in 

the main square, and working with local students to see movements of 

evangelism and discipleship planted in Acapulco.   

Please continue to pray for the students that are raising support to go on 

this project.  Pray also for us as we continue to prepare for the project.  

Pray that God would already be preparing Acapulco for the project.  

And pray that God would keep us all safe while in Acapulco as it is a 

very dangerous city due to drug problems.   
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One of our jobs at the conference was to mentor and coach 

the members of the praise band!  As we both love music it 

was fun to work with these students as they led in praise.  

“Under Construction” at our National Conference 

Acapulco 2007 

Isaac was just one of 

the students to apply 

for the Acapulco 

Summer Project! 


